
 
 

 
 

 
27 November 2015 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian 
 

Modern Languages Society Social Evening 
Thursday 10 December 

 
We have pleasure in inviting your son/daughter to the Christmas MFL Society event 
of this year.  Abingon School will be hosting a cinema evening on Thursday 10 
December. The event is open to any Sixth Form pupil at St Helen’s and Abingdon 
School who would like to come along! 
 
Refreshments in the form of soft drinks and snacks will be provided prior to the film 
viewings, followed by further refreshments and pizza after the film. 
 
The evening will begin at 5.15pm in the Amey Theatre and finish at approximately 8pm. 
A small charge of £5 per pupil will be charged to cover the cost of the food. 
 
If your son/daughter would like to attend the social evening, please would you kindly 
sign and return the slip below to me by no later than Friday 4 December. 
 
If you have any queries concerning the event or require any more information, please 
do not hesitate to contact us by email (jane.mansfield@abingdon.org.uk or 
lprobert@shsk.org.uk) or by telephone (01235 521563 or 01235 520173). 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Lisa Probert     Jane Mansfield    
Head of MFL and Head of French  MFL Coordinator and Head of French
  
 
 
I would like my son/daughter to attend the Modern Languages Society social evening 
at Abingdon school on Thursday 10 December from 5.15 – 8pm. Arrangements will be 
made to collect my son/daughter from Abingdon promptly at 8pm.  I understand that a 
charge of  £5 will be added to my school account. 
 
Dietary or medical issues:……………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of pupil:  ……………………………….        Tutor group:…………………………….. 
 
Signature (parent): …………………………..        Date: :…………………………………… 
 


